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ALL-DISTRICT PRE-RECORDED 

RETURN TO SCHOOL 

VIRTUAL TOWN HALL 

Superintendent, Dr. Ronald G. Taylor, District  administrators and
other key experts will share updates regarding facilities, scheduling,
health & safety and technology to help parents make an informed-

decision for their child(ren's) January 2021 return to school.

REVISED FORMAT & 

NEW DATE!

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2020 

Viewing will be available via: 

Email:  communications@somsd.k12.nj.us 

Online Form:  bit.ly/THQuestions

Pre-submit questions by Thurs., 12/10 via:

:


